TEMPLATE:  MODIFY AS NEEDED

 

Dear :

IAIA fully understands the difficulties of scheduling and making funding arrangements to attend these meetings, as well as personal and professional conflicts that arise. While we are disappointed that to hear that you do not expect to attend IAIA'05, we do appreciate the advance notice. 
I have notified the program chairs of your withdrawal from the formal program. Please contact membership clerk Crystal Cummins at IAIA Headquarters directly (info@iaia.org) if you have questions regarding your registration.
 

If your plans change at the last minute and you can attend the conference after all, you would still have an opportunity to discuss your work in the Practitioners' Forums, special sessions where conference delegates have the unique opportunity to choose and discuss topics of their interest and share thoughts and ideas topics concerning impact assessment in a very open and interactive atmosphere. At the conference, participants post their topics, names, and ideas on a flip chart early in the day. Participants who want to join in the discussion sign up for the respective topics. The topics of highest interest are then addressed in 1-1/2 hour afternoon sessions, in an informal setting, with participants sitting with the topic organizer to discuss, exchange information, and share experiences.
 

It is also not too early to begin making plans for IAIA'06. The call for papers will be posted online as soon as it is available, tentatively in June/July 2005. 

Best wishes, and we'll hope to see you next year.
 

Regards,
NAME

CONTACT INFO

